
We look forward to welcoming you back to campus! 

As a reminder, there will be an Employee Planning Day on Thursday, 10/8, our SVE students 

will return on 10/9, our 9th grade students will return on 10/13 and all others that indicated on 

the survey that they would like to continue e-Learning face-to-face will return on 10/15.  As of 

10/9 all students will be using our regular bell schedule.  School starts at 7:40 am and ends at 

2:40 pm daily. 

 

A few reminders for those returning to campus: 

 

Please follow the appropriate drop-off and pick up procedures outlined below: 

West Lot (closest to the water park) – Student Parking Lot only (students must have a decal to 

enter) 

Driver’s Ed Lot (corner of 129th and Taft Street) – Parent Drop Off 

Please follow the flow of traffic, make the loop, drop off and exit 

Main Entrance/Bus Loop (by the marquee) – Buses and specific SVE/ESE drop off only 

For the safety of all of our students, if you do not have the proper ESE/SVE identification, you 

may not enter this lot 

East Lot (closest to Taft Street) – Parent Drop Off 

Please follow the flow of traffic, make the loop, drop off and exit 

Do not let your child out at any other point and make a U-turn 

 

Upon entry to the campus and at lunch, you may only occupy the courtyard and the cafeteria. 

ID's and masks are mandatory at all times. 

Supervision ends at 3:10. The campus must be clear by 3:10 pm daily (if you are in a club or 

sport, you must be with your coach/advisor by then).   

X Marks the Spot – On benches, only sit where there is an X, please practice social distancing. 

Follow the directional signs on the wall or on the floor and always keep to the right. 

Bring technology, chargers, and headphones daily to continue your e-Learning while on 

campus.  Place these items securely in a backpack or bag. 

In classrooms, only sit in the desks indicated with blue tape. 

Continue to check the website for updates and listen for the parent link and remind messages. 

  

Media Center Details: 

Media Center opens in the morning at 7:15 AM with limited capacity 

Media Center opens during lunch with limited capacity 

Return of books permitted the 1st week of student return 

Book check out will not be permitted 


